DR. DUDDLY DORIGHT, DDS
One Dental Road, Suite 100      Johnsonville, NY  10000      212-555-1212
______________________________________________________________________________

January 1, 2014

Ms. Susie Smith

Head Athletic Trainer

Anyname College

1000 Main Street

Johnsonville, NY  10000

Dear Ms. Smith:

The purpose of this letter is to introduce myself and briefly describe the benefits of having a [Certified] Team Dentist as part of your athletic medical team.  
I am a dentist here in Johnsonville and a member of the Academy for Sports Dentistry.  
As a member of the Academy [and a Certified Team Dentist], I have a keen interest in and specialized training in dental injury prevention and treatment.   In addition to promptly and properly treating sports dental injuries during competitions, there are many other benefits of establishing and maintaining a relationship with a team dentist:
· We can provide custom mouthguards for your athletes.  Upon approval from your NCAA compliance officer, we are happy to prepare them at [no/minimal/reduced] cost.  Custom mouthguards provide the best protection against dental injury, over and above typical "boil-and-bite" products, and minimize problems with breathing and speaking.
· We understand the demands of athletes' practice and competition schedules and make every effort to accommodate them..
· We can provide consultation and education on general and/or individual dental issues.
· We can provide emergency and/or routine care for any of your athletes, particularly those who do not have a local family dentist or whose dentist is unavailable at a particular time.

· We can provide emergency dental care for any visiting athletes, athletic staff, or referees.

· We can provide referrals to trusted orthodontists, oral surgeons, and other dental specialists.
Accordingly, I would like to meet with you to discuss the possibility of forming a potential relationship and further explain the benefits of being an integral part of your athletic medical team.  I will plan to call you within the next week to 10 days to schedule a time that would be most convenient for you.  In the meantime, please call if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

[Your signature goes here]

Dr. Duddly Doright, DDS
